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I strongly oppose this bill. Voting by mail is not only convenient for many, but a matter 

of accessibility. 

 

Vote-by-mail makes it easier for people who may face obstacles to voting in person—

such as those with disabilities, elderly individuals, or people living in remote areas—

to participate in elections. 


